
Subject: Middleton Cup and Eastern Counties League. 

 
 
"I would personally like to thank all the players that returned their 
nomination and availability sheets. Of course, as you are aware, 
sadly this year is now completely cancelled but just for the record of 
the 79 entry forms sent out (including players who contacted me 
directly) 60 responded, thats 76%. There were 181 nominations for 
the Eastern Counties League so an average of 30 per game and 49 
players made themselves available for the Middleton Cup. This 
shows there are still a lot of players in our county who want to 
represent and win for Hertfordshire.  
 
Please all stay well during these difficult times and let's look forward 
to the 2021 season when we can go forward with this fresh 
approach." 
 
Best Regards 
Phil Clewes-Garner 
 


